


place, and if so, who these contingency arrangements are with. 

 

Please update the OMP and technical standards to reflect answers to the above.

 

4. In an email received 11/04/2023 the following was stated: “the first heat
exchanger will be fitted irrespective of complaints and will be monitored. The
sequence of installation following the monitoring trial will be dependent on the
outcome of the trial and a review of odour complaints. Wording above odour
mitigation measures changed to “to prevent/minimise odour emissions beyond the
site boundary the operator will implement odour reduction measures listed in the
table below, including timeframes.”

a. Please incorporate the wording quoted above into the OMP.

 

5. The application states that carcasses will be stored in purpose built freezers.
Elsewhere within the application it discusses that collection of dead birds by a
licensed collection agent. Please confirm the frequency of these collections.

Please update the OMP and/or the technical standards to reflect the answer to this
question.

 

Regards
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